
 
 
March 12, 2025 
 
Rep. Sarah Hannan, Chair 
Legislative Council  
Alaska State Capitol 
 
 
Dear Representative Hannan, 
 
I respectfully write both with apology for last year, and appreciation for 
continued consistent support over the past six-some decades from the Chairs 
of ‘Ledge Council, except in the post-Covid 2021 environment when we did this 
project without your consent. But anyway, here’s hoping we didn’t offend you 
last year with our brazen parodies to many 2024 policy proposals and 
legislative mannerisms. 
 
We have since decided to correct our ways by adhering to a whole new approach 
to the Skits legacy project. We are this year calling it project SKITS 2025. It 
is amazing how much material we are finding supporting a new Development 
of Gag of Effect. There will also be some “roaring 20s” prohibition flair. Be so 
advised for recommended attire at this year’s event. 
 
We invite you to join us in examining 2025 matters of concern in a satirical 
manner, during our 63rd Annual occasion of levity: 
 

Saturday, April 26, 2025 
Centennial Hall 

Doors at 6:30 PM, Curtain 7:00 PM 
 
Pursuant to AS 24.60.080(a), we respectfully request being sanctioned for the 
63rd Annual Legislative Skits. After expenses, we are proud to continue offering 
net proceeds to Big Brothers/Big Sisters [TID: 80-0064172]; and AWARE 
(Aiding Women in Abuse & Rape Emergencies) [TID: 92-0064944].  
 
Ticket and seating information available in Room 427 of the Capitol. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
 
 
_______________________________ 
Tim Lamkin, Chair Tel: 907-347-8467 
Alaska Legislative Skits E-Mail: akskitters@yahoo.com 


